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30 November  2023 
 
 
MS.  RHEA-MOSS CHRISTIAN 
Executive Director 
Western and Central Pacific Fisheries Commission (WCPFC) 
Kaselehlie Street, P.O. Box 2356, Kolonia 
Pohnpei State, 96941, Federated States of Micronesia 
Fax No. +691 320 1108 
Email: wcpfc@wcpfc.int 
 

 
SUBJECT: ENDORSEMENT OF THE APPEAL FOR THE DEVELOPMENT OF 

HARVEST STRATEGY FOR YELLOWFIN AND BIGEYE TUNAS 
FROM FRESH FROZEN SEAFOOD ASSOCIATION OF THE 
PHILIPPINES (FFSAPI) AND THE SARGEN FISHPORT TUNA 
HANDLINE FISHING ASSOCIATION, INC. (SARGEN HANDLINE)  

 
 

Dear Executive Director : 
 
Relative to the above subject, the Philippines respectfully requests for its posting as  
Observer Paper in the WCPFC20 meeting page. 
 
The Philippines also expresses its strong support to facilitate the development and 
adoption of the Harvest Strategy for Bigeye and Yellowfin Tunas considering that the 
sustainability of these species are very important to us. 
 
Thank you and looking forward for the WCPFC20 discussions on the above.  
 
Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
ATTY. DEMOSTHENES R. ESCOTO 
Director 
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